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Learn More: 
Project newsletters including 
construction updates and photos 
will be distributed and posted on 
the airport website monthly. If 
you would like to be emailed the 
monthly newsletter, please contact 
Brandon Twedt (contact info below). 

       skyharbor.duluthairport.com

Brandon Twedt, PE
Project Engineer
Short Elliott Hendrickson, Inc. (SEH)
       651-329-0133
       btwedt@sehinc.com 

Brian Madsen
Sky Harbor Airport Manager
Duluth Airport Authority
       218-733-0078
       bmadsen@duluthairport.com

@

@ DRONE VIDEO AND 360 PHOTO LINKS
              (click on links below)
    
https://vimeo.com/417874224/d467e02517 

https://sitescan.3dr.com/share/0f5e9f6f-cf1f-
4546-b1e9-e5677981bce7

https://sitescan.3dr.com/share/e3732780-0fe
c-4e0f-b61e-9d7b6f1528ab

May 11-17, 2020 – VOLUME 14

PROJECT UPDATE:

Week 1 (May 11-17) :

Removal of existing Runway 14-32. All pavements have been excavated and
barged off site. Additionally, all existing airfield electrical was removed.

General site grading for new parallel taxiway.

Week 2 Schedule (May 18-23) :

Installing gravel base material for new runway and taxiways. 

Paving test strip on parallel taxiway 

General site grading 

Existing Runway 14
May 12, 2020
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